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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Patsy Horton, Acting Director 
 
DATE: April 7, 2011 

 
 
Attached is a copy of the Open House notice as requested at the recent City Council 
meeting.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

OPEN HOUSE NOTICE 
 

An open house has been scheduled for the  
City of Rapid City’s Regional Airport Master Plan 

Land Use Compatibility Plan 
 

Wednesday, April 20, 2011 – 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
City/School Administration Center 

Council Chambers 
300 Sixth Street – Rapid City, South Dakota 

 
This Open House will be an informal one-on-one discussion around the maps to receive input from 
property owners on the proposed Land Use Compatibility Plan for the Rapid City Regional Airport.  
Interested individuals may stop in at any time between 4:30 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. A short presentation is 
scheduled for 5:15 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Patsy Horton at patsy.horton@rcgov.org or (605) 394-4120 at the 
Rapid City Growth Management Department, 300 Sixth Street, Rapid City, SD 57701.  Please submit 
written comments by April 29, 2011.  You can view the proposed Future Land Use Plan at: 
 

http://www.rcgov.org/Transportation-Planning/index.html 
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